
Hello, 
 
I would like to say that I  believe  ballotmeasure 110 was a mistake of Huge proportions. The city of 
Portland has been going downhill and this measure has contributed significantly to that. I would like to 
see it repealed and see our streets and neighbourhoods cleaned up and safe again. 
Thank you 
Kathleen Pyko 
 


